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Senator Smith asked: 

 

In relation to the Community Action Plans that have been developed for the Family Support 

Program outreach services specifically the one around the Esperance area, is the Department 

satisfied that it is delivering on expectation? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Community Action Plans, including the one for the Esperance area, are not linked to the 

Family Support Program and are the responsibility of the Western Australian Government 

Ministerial Council for Suicide Prevention. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


